New to the field - Gary Gant's C-182TC

Red Deer Flying Club

January 2010 Newsletter

Put this one on your calendar, or your Blackberry, or your
Stawberry or whatever ----

The January 2010 meeting of the Flying Club will be held

on January 18, the third Monday of the month, at 7:30 PM at the
Club House. We have arranged a deal with Kim Skinner to do a
two-part session for CASARA pilots and RDFC members. Part 1
will be Monday the 18, Part 2 will be the following night. He will
cover things like icing, forced approaches, weather, etc. On the
second night he will talk about psychological factors, aging pilots,
and other topics that come up.

We hope everyone from both groups will show up. This session is
free to you. CASARA and RDFC are splitting the cost.

We hope for a good turn out at the meeting to thank and honor
the recipient of the 2009 John Page award "for exemplary service
to The Club". This years winner is Joe Nagy. Joe has helped us
in many, many ways during the past few years.

It seems like much of our "Christmas Holiday flying time" got
snowed on or frozen out. However, some of our members got out
a couple of times. Norm fired up the Buzzard several times and
took Bert for a ride on January 3. The air was winter-smooth, the
plane was warm and we had a great flight. As we returned we
met Andrew firing up his Mooney for a trip to Edmonton.

Greatest Aviation Movies of All Time:

Last month several of us met at the Flying Club to watch the first
of these great movies (Those Magnificent Men in Their Flying
Machines). Each of us had seen the movie before but a long time
ago. We had a great evening - laughed and laughed. This
month we will present The Great Waldo Pepper at 7:30 PM on
Friday, January 22. Come, bring your popcorn and a friend.

Remember to look at our web site.
www.reddeerflyingclub.org  Itis a work in progress and changes
from time to time. Send pictures of your plane to Norm or Bert

For the January 18 meeting we will try a "swap shop night" where
everybody brings something that they would like to sell or give
away. Doesn't have to be aviation related, but no spouses!

Please suggest topics for the Rust Remover sessions to be held in
the spring. We need the ideas now. It takes quite a bit of time to
line up some of the speakers.

The topics need to be safeyt- related.

To contact us:

Dale: 403-347-1519  Wes: 403-782-5853
Wendy: 403-886-2022 Bert: 403-343-3808
Jean-Nil & Celine: 403-358-5092

John Radomsky: 403-343-3648 (Membership)




